
From: Steve DelGiacco <Steve.DelGiacco@ig.ny.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 11:34 AM 
To: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) 
Subject: Your FOIL request 
 
RE:  FOIL 010-2022 
 
Dear Ms. Sassower: 
 
This email acknowledges receipt of your Freedom of Information Law request for records in the 
possession of the New York State Offices of the Inspector General. 
 
Please be advised that you can expect an answer to your request within approximately 20 business days. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stephen Del Giacco 
Records Access Officer 
 
 
 
 

Confidentiality Notice: This transmission may contain confidential or privileged information which is 
intended for use by the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, dissemination, copying or distribution of this 
transmission or its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, 
please notify the sender immediately at the above address and delete the transmission and 
attachments. 


